
 
 
  
 
 

November 8, 2005 
 
 

BULLETIN #1081 
 

 
EXPORT LIST HEARING 

 
 
The California Department of Insurance (CDI) has scheduled the annual public hearing on the  
Export List for Friday, December 16, 2005 at 10:00 a.m. in San Francisco at 45 Fremont Street, 
22nd Floor hearing room. The hearing will discuss the coverage and risk categories that can be  
exported to companies on the List of Eligible Surplus Line Insurers (LESLI) without having to 
conduct a diligent search of the admitted market (Sec. 1763.1). Enclosed is a copy of the CDI 
notice of public hearing and a copy of the current Export List. 
 
 
 

 
      Theodore M. Pierce 
      Executive Director 
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